
 
  

Office of the Provost 
  
  

Dear Faculty Members, 
  
I would like to extend a warm welcome to the 2023-2024 academic year. Thank you for 
all your past contributions. I look forward to seeing many of you over the coming days 
and working with you over the course of the year in pursuit of the Rowing, not Drifting 
2030 goals that strive to create a more inclusive environment in which everyone in our 
community can thrive. 
  

Please join me in congratulating your colleagues whose promotion and/or tenure was 
approved by the Board of Trustees in June 2023, and which takes effect now. 
  
Promotion & Tenure List 
  
I also want to recognise your colleagues who have received a sabbatical for this year so 
that they may dedicate their time to more deeply engaging in scholarship, creative 
activities, professional growth, or so that they may revitalise the curriculum or learn 
more about pedagogy. We look forward to their return with fresh insights and 
perspectives to share. 
  
Sabbatical Leaves List 
  
Thank you for your dedication to the university and to the success of our students. 
  

Best Regards, 
Kirsty 
  
Kirsten Fleming, Ph.D. 
Provost and Executive Vice President 
Academic Affairs 
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